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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Shona King

Sent: 15 March 2022 11:31

To: DC Support

Subject: FW:  21/03762/LB

Please can this go on DEF?

Consultation response - Public

Thanks

Shona King
Senior Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team
Environment and Place Directorate
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial 01295 221643 Ext 1643
shona.king@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

My normal working hours are 8am until 1.45pm, Monday to Wednesday.

Follow us:
Facebook www.facebook.com/Cherwelldistrictcouncil
Twitter @cherwellcouncil 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): The Planning and Development services have been set up to work remotely. Customers are 
asked to contact the planning team via planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk or to use the Council’s customer contact form 
at Contact Us. For the latest information on Planning and Development please visit www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk.

From: Jennifer Ballinger <Jennifer.Ballinger@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 02 March 2022 13:16
To: Shona King <Shona.King@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 21/03761/F and 21/03762/LB

Hi Shona

I can confirm that following the revised details and the heritage statement I am happy that consent can be granted. 

Best wishes

Jenny Ballinger
Senior Conservation Officer
Planning Policy, Conservation and Design
Cherwell District Council 
Direct Dial 01295 221885
Jennifer.ballinger@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil 
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Planning and Development services can be contacted as follows: Development Management -
planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Building Control - building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Planning Policy -
planning.policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Conservation - design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the 
latest information on Planning and Development please visit www.cherwell.gov.uk.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


